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Date: 15% December 2004

Dear

Re: Child Death Inquiry

The Minister for Health and Social Services, Angela Smith MP has announced
the establishment of an Inquiry to examine the allegations in a UTV Insight
Programme on 21 October 2004 "When Hospitals Kill".

Furthermore the Police Service for Northern Ireland have contacted the Trust
requesting access to the Trust's files and related information in respect of the

death of Lucy Crawford in April 2000.
Sperrin Lakeland Heaith and Social Care Trust is fully co-operating with both
the Inquiry and the request from PSNI.

In the documentation which we hold there is reference to you or your
organisation, it is therefore possible that either the Inquiry Team or the PSNI

may wish to follow this up with you.

If you wish to have further information at this stage you may wish to contact Mr
Tom Flanaga

Yours sincerely

Harry Mullan

Chairman
bor/mmcg/0849
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